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THE CALVERTON SCHOOL ANNOUNCES NEW INTERIM HEAD 
 

 

HUNTINGTOWN, MD (JULY 5, 2023) The Calverton School Board of Trustees has 

selected an Interim Head of School for the 2023-24 school year — an outstanding 

candidate from within the Calverton family. 
 

Dr. Allison Trentman is a 2003 graduate of The 

Calverton School. She returned to Calverton during 

the 2022-2023 academic year as the Student Support 

Specialist. Over the past year, Allison has partnered 

with the three Division Heads and teachers across the 

school to provide academic and counseling support 

to students. A long-term advocate for student success, 

Allison has held leadership positions in the Fairfax 

County Public Schools system, including supporting 31 schools with intervention 

program implementation, and within the Apple Tree Early Learning Public Charter 

Schools in Washington, DC, overseeing programs that impacted 1300 students 

across 11 schools. She has also held an adjunct faculty appointment at George 

Mason University. 
 

Dr. Trentman holds a B.A. in Psychology from the University of Richmond and an M.A. 

and Ph.D. in Educational Psychology from the University of Minnesota. She and her 

husband Tom, also a Calverton graduate, will have three children attending 

Calverton next academic year.  

 



During the selection process, Allison shared her desire to give back to Calverton, the 

school that provided her with many opportunities during her 10.5 years of 

enrollment. 

 

“I will take great care to lead Calverton through an uncertain time, aiming to make 

it stronger than where we are today. I am committed to engaging with every 

member of our community to ensure that Calverton thrives, and our students grow 

as well-rounded learners led by outstanding faculty and staff.” 

 

The Calverton School Board of Trustees is undertaking a national search for a new 

Head of School — a critical process that will take time as they seek the most 

qualified candidate. 
 

 

About The Calverton School: 

The Calverton School, Southern Maryland’s leader in college preparatory 

education, is an independent day school located in Huntingtown, Maryland, 

approximately 45 minutes southeast of Washington, DC; 30 minutes south of 

Annapolis, Maryland; and 25 minutes north of Solomons, Maryland. The school enrolls 

more than 300 students in preschool through grade 12 from Calvert, Charles, St. 

Mary's, Anne Arundel, and Prince George's counties. The school provides bus 

transportation for each area, and Calverton's Extended Day Program offers both 

before-school and after-school care for students.  
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